Minutes of the Meeting
Durham Kennel Club
June 21, 1980

A very brief business meeting was held at the annual picnic, as follows:

Summer use of the Club House: A request has been made that the club house
be open on Monday night in addition to Wednesday night. Joyce
McHenry is willing to open it.

MOTION: That the club house be open on Monday night during the summer.
Seconded and passed.

Membership report:
Voted on and approved for regular membership:
Jeanne Simmons
Announced for associate membership; to be voted on at next meeting:
Jay Street

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,
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Patricia A. Lawrence
Secretary




